
1

From: cityclerk
Subject: 2016 blackburn rd north

From: Alesha Evans <*REDACTED*>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2022 3:40 PM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: 2016 blackburn rd north 

I am a neighbour of this lot and I strongly dispute the subdivision of this property.  

Some of the reasons for my dispute are the loss of privacy I am going to face, the visual bulk of buildings, 
noise, overcrowding of our beautiful country-feel neighborhood, cost of property taxes. I don't feel like having 3 
homes facing my property when I purchased my home due to the face it was an open lot in front of my house. I 
will lose my view. It will be out of appearance with other properties in the area.  

You can reply to this email for more information.  
Thank you.  

Alesha Evans
2025 Blackburn Road North


